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Williams, Debbie D. (City Clerk's)

From: Jen Avaz <javaz@me.com>
Sent: Friday, December 28, 2018 7:17 PM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: [EXT] LAND USE REDSIGNATION - VARISTY LOC2018-0137, BYLAW 11D2019

Hello, 
We received a confusing notice re a public hearing that will be held on Monday, Jan 14, 2019 at 9:30 am. 

On the land use redesignation sheet it indicates that the specified land is to be redesignated from DC Direct 
Control District to DC Direct Control District to accommodate commercial development - in other words no 
change is indicated.  

This must be an error, as there is no change indicated.  

Please send a revised and corrected sheet and you may want to reschedule the public hearing, given the delay in 
getting the correct information to residents.  

If I am mis-reading what was sent, please explain what change is proposed.  

Generally speaking, I don’t have a problem with commercial development in the market mall block, as long as 
the height of the buildings does not exceed 2 stories. 

Look forward to getting clear information from the city in regard to what change is proposed. 

Thanks, 
Jen Avaz 
587 580-5922 
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